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Resident / Relative Meeting                                                                                                                       

28th March at 10am 

 

Present: Peg Landale, Bob Loy, David McCallum, David Whyborn, Mary Ledwidge, Tess Evans, 

Joan Bradley, Joan Knuckey, Jan Hobson, Peggy Bull, Connie Devlin, Kevin Holden.  

Apologies: Judy Small, Dulcie Martin, Bernice Powell, Barbara Childs, Allan Doherty, Elaine 

Leetham, Thelma Lees, Stuart Nisbet, Lorna McBurnie. 

Staff: Bernadette Werner (Lifestyle Coordinator).  

Previous meeting minutes read and accepted Tess Evans and Peg Landale.  

Business arising: Bread served with salads in the evening – issue closed.  

General business: Suggestion from residents to install a walking track within the facility’s grounds.  

A resident in the memory care wing has tested positive for Covid, at this stage 

Navorina is only an exposure site. 

Visiting hours restrictions Saturday / Sunday sign in strictly between 11am -12pm 

and 4pm-5pm due to staff availability to man the front door. Monday – Friday sign 

in 11am-12pm and 4pm -5pm for visitors that require a RAT. For visitors that have 

attended a RAT prior to visiting the facility will be able to come anytime between 

9am -5pm. Visitors must wear a face mask provided by the facility – Please do 

not remove your mask while in the facility.  

Fundraiser – A major fundraiser is being held for Navorina at the Deniliquin RSL Club 

on Friday April 29th. For tickets contact the RSL Club. Car raffle -tickets are $50 each 

and available online. 

Menu: New menu starting in May – suggestions for new menu                            Avocado in 

the salads                                                                              More homemade soup                                                                               

Baked beans / spaghetti on toast                                                             Spaghetti 

bolognaise for lunch 

 Too many egg dishes are served in the evening. The little pizzas are delicious.  

Audits: Nil received. 

Legislation Changes: Nil received. 
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Activities / Outings: Nil new suggestions – residents happy with current program. Residents have started 

back at the gym on Tuesday mornings. Fishing group to start again on Friday April 1st. 

Outing to Echuca KFC to be held this month due to bus not going.  

Comments /Suggestions / Complaints 

Compliment to Nursing Staff especially Amanda on a fantastic job and always being so 

caring.  Compliment to Bernadette from residents on all she does for them -all at meeting 

seconded both compliments.  

 

 

Meeting closed 10.40am Next Meeting 25th April at 10am. 

 

All items for agenda can be emailed to activities@navorina.com.au 
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